
Eric Garner Case Settled for $5.9
Million

New York, July 14 (RHC)-- The family of Eric Garner, an African American killed in the hands of U.S.
police, have accepted $5.9 million to resolve the claim over the killing of the unarmed man. New York City
reached the settlement with the family on Monday, their lawyer said.

Garner, a 43-year-old African American, died after being placed in the chokehold by Daniel Pantaleo on
Staten Island on July 17, 2014.

According to the New York Times, the move by the city comptroller, Scott C. Stringer, is part of a strategy
to “settle major civil rights claims even before a lawsuit is filed."

Last year, Garner’s relatives, including his widow, Esaw Garner, and his mother, Gwen Carr, had filed a
notice of claim, seeking $75 million in damages. The city had until the anniversary of the death, this
coming Friday, to come to an agreement.

Although the city medical examiner ruled the death a homicide, a Staten Island grand jury declined to
indict Pantaleo, who placed him in a chokehold.

The Garners are expected to lead a demonstration outside the Brooklyn offices of the United States in an
effort to bring a federal case against the officers involved in the arrest that led to the 43-year-old’s death.



“This is not about people getting money,” said Reverend Al Sharpton, who would also take part in the
demo. “This is about justice. We’ve got to restructure our police departments and how we deal with
policing nationwide.”
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